Midland 3rd Grade Supply List
2019-2020



· Two-pocket folders -2 (Name on top left corner)

· Spiral notebooks  - 1 (Name on top left corner)

· #2 yellow pencils (sharpened is nice!) - 24 – no mechanical

· Dry Erase markers (black, Expo low odor, thick) 

· Large pink Pearl erasers – 1

· School Supply Box no Larger than 5"x8" (hard plastic)

· Backpack

· Large box of tissue (to share with the class) – 1

· Package of Clorox wipes – 1

· Headphones (Dollar store)

· Emergency Comfort Kit – See 2nd page for details

Any of the following items would be appreciated, but are not required.
· Crayons

· Scissors

· Mr. Clean Sponges

· Ziploc Bags ~ Snack, Sandwich, Quart, Gallon

· Package of loose leaf notebook paper (wide-ruled) 




Emergency Comfort Kit

Your child’s safety is our highest priority, and we continuously strive to be prepared for an emergency.  Therefore, we have added an “Emergency Comfort Kit” to our school supply list for the 2019-2020 school year.  
Emergency Comfort Kits are your child’s personal property and are intended to make any extended stay at school a little easier.  They are kept in your child’s classroom in the event there is an emergency at school.  The kit includes non-perishable food items and an encouraging note from you.  Items should be sent in a one-gallon Ziploc bag.  Bags will be provided at the beginning of next school year.  You will have the opportunity to fill your child’s bag and return it to school or we can assemble one for your child for a small fee (approximately $5).  
Due to limited space, we ask that only one comfort kit per student be sent.  

Suggested items for your child’s comfort kit:
Granola Bars			Jerky
Fruit cups			Fruit roll ups
Canned meet (flip-top)		Raisins
Cheese crackers		Snack pack pudding
Small boxed juice 		Peanut butter/crackers
Family picture			Letter to your student

These are “suggested” items.  Please tailor your child’s comfort kit to their likes, dislikes and any specific needs they may have.  

You will receive more information in the fall along with the zip lock bag.  However, we wanted to provide you this information now.

Please feel free to contact me at 253-298-4507 or wbulman@fpschools.org  with any questions.  

Thank you, 

Wendy Bulman
Assistant Principal
Midland Elementary
[bookmark: _GoBack]
